
Our menu in December  
 

Tristan da Cunha rock lobster tail with cabbage salad, dill cream 
cheese and dried apples puree (Starter CHF 29.00) 
 
Crispy belly from Argovian Fidelio pig with grown-on-posts 
mussels stew, root vegetables and alpine potatoes with fennel 
seeds butter sauce (Starter CHF 27.00) 
 
Veal fillet and ragout of organic Zurich calf, winter spinach 
with pine nuts and Mascarpone risotto  
 (CHF 56.00) 
 
Gingerbread panna cotta with mandarin orange salad and 
mulled wine sauce  (CHF 16.00) 
 

and /or 
 
A selection of raw-milk cheeses served with fruit bread 
 
4-Course Menu CHF 98.00 
5-Course Menu (cheese and dessert) + CHF 10.00 
 
Dear guest, each course can also be ordered as a single dish. 
(price in parentheses) 



Starters 
 

Scalloped goat cheese over butternut squash puree with slightly 
warm salad of Brussels sprouts leaves (CHF 19.00) 
 
 
Slices of Scottish smoked salmon over horseradish panna cotta, 
with beetroot salad, mustard sprouts and apple vinaigrette  
 (CHF 24.00) 
 
 
Pan-seared venison fillet(Ö) with shallot confit, parsnip and 
quince coulis and lamb’s lettuce salad  
 (CHF 26.00) 
 
 
Celery pear cream soup with pan-fried Fidelio bacon wrapped 
scallops and Waldorf salad  
 (CHF 24.00) 
                                                       Soup only  (CHF 14.00) 
  



Main Dishes 
 

Vegetable strudel over winter spinach with cashew nuts and 
tomato coulis (CHF 36.00) 
 
 
Patrizia Fontana’s potato truffle ravioli with stripes of leek 
and truffle foam  
 Starter (CHF 28.00) 
 Main dish  (CHF 42.00) 
 
 
Fillet of European bass(GR) with one pot dish of octopus, 
avocados, sweet potatoes and Chianti butter sauce  
  (CHF 48.00) 
 
 
Fillet of Irish Angus beef with rosemary jus, sunchoke porcini 
mushroom ragout and potato au gratin with organic alpine 
potatoes from Filisur 
  
                                                          150g                (CHF 56.00) 
                                                         220g                 (CHF 66.00) 
 
 
Cordon Bleu of organic Zurich veal with herbed carrots and 
quark spätzle                                                       
       150g   (CHF 39.00) 
       280g   (CHF 58.00) 
  



Desserts 
 
Cinnamon parfait ice cream with compote of dried plums from 
Tafeljura and tonka bean sauce     
          (CHF 16.50)                                                                               
 
 
Vanilla quark mousse with almond crumbles over sour cherries 
with vanilla sour cherry sauce  
          (CHF 16.50) 
 
 
Warm Linzer Torte with raspberry compote and sour cream ice 
cream         (CHF 17.00) 
 
 
Maracaibo chocolate cake  
          (CHF  15.00) 
      small serving  (CHF   9.00) 
 
Sorbets and ice creams (on separate menu) 
 
 
A selection of raw-milk cheeses served with fruit bread 
          (CHF 25.00) 
      small serving  (CHF 15.00) 
 
 
Dear guest, we gladly serve the dessert from our 4-course menu 
as well. Ask our staff. 


